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To whom it may concern,

I believe that mandating vaccinations is a gross over reach of government power. Vaccines
have been ruled by the supreme Court to be "unavoidably unsafe". The state does not deserve
the right to make medical decisions for parents. In as simple a way as homes, cars, and
education varies from person to person, medical procedures and interventions must vary also.
People are not cookie cutter. Please, please, allow parents to continue making medical
decisions for their children.
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